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DRAFT
HINDRINGHAM PARISH COUNCIL
 Minutes of Annual Parish Meeting
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
DATE:	Tuesday 17th May 2022
TIME: 	6.30pm
PLACE:	Hindringham Village Hall
PRESENT:	Cllr S. Dye (Chairman), Cllr. K. Abel, Cllr. R. Leeder, Clr. P. Brown
IN ATTENDANCE:	Mrs. S. Hayden (Clerk)
	1 member of the public representing the Playing Field Committee & Village Hall Committee	
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
The meeting was opened by the Chairman at 6.30pm

1.	Minutes of the last Annual Meeting – 18th May 2021 (approval)
	Approved and signed by the Chair

2.	Matters Arising
	None

3.	Report by the Chairman covering the activities of the Parish Council
3.1	Development Wells Road
	It was disappointing that the development had received approved, but the number of properties had been reduced from 12 to 11.    
3.2	Speedwatch
	Since recommencing Speedwatch after winter, the Parish Council had been out seven times with 58 reported for speeding.   Cllrs. Dye and Abel had attended the Chief Constable’s meeting recently, along with 60 – 70 other attendees from other villages.   The Speedwatch teams expressed the feeling they were not supported by the Police.  Recently however, the Police had sent teams to Hindringham and had been in the village 4 times over a 4 week period.  The Chief Constable had stated that he felt he never saw any speeding in villages, quickly refuted by the attendees.  The meeting had been reported in the EDP.  When a County Teams check had been carried out in Hindringham there had been 18,000 speeding in 11 days.  The Chairman was now looking to get speed cameras in the village.  Speeding matters were discussed.
3.3	Environmental Project 
	This was now nearly at an end and had looked very good in the Spring
3.4	Bottle bank 
	This was now in place and was well used and would hopefully fund the two new dog bins in the village.

4.	Report by Playing Field Committee
	The Treasurer presented the accounts to 30th November 2021, which are annexed to these minutes.  She reported that the Committee rely on football teams to keep them in funds.   The Fakenham team had used the field for training and Briston had hired it last season.  They were planning to use it for next season, but were expecting to be back to Briston following that.  During the year, the Pavilion sign had been refurbished and the fence around the car park had been renewed.  After lockdown the Friday evening pub had reopened, but attendance was poor.  The coffee mornings had recommenced. There had been a Fish & Chip Supper, which went well and Bingo had also been well supported.  There were plans for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, which would take place on 4th June.  The play area repairs would be carried out shortly.

5.	Report by Bread & Fuel Charity
	The Chairman stated that there was nothing to report.

6.		Report/Accounts of Hindringham Village Hall
	Copies of the receipts and payments accounts for the year ended 28.2.22 were given to the Parish Council by the Treasurer and it was confirmed that the insurance had been paid.  The Hall was slowly getting bookings following lockdown.   The proposed renewal of the Lease was briefly discussed.

7.	Public questions, representations and discussion
	Apologies had been received from a member of the public who wished to raise the matter of a hedge being overgrown in the Street, which blocked vision for those exiting Wells Road on to The Street. This would be raised at the following Parish Council meeting. 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.20pm
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